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Good Afternoon, I hope you had a great Thanksgiving weekend.

I am the homeowner at  thanks for your mailed correspondence regarding the 
proposed parking changes with the new B & B development at 15170 Columbia.

I am writing today to ask how many persons would potential be in this B & B at a given time to 
potential occupy how many parking spaces?

The reduction in parking could poses as a problem in the winter. We 
cannot access the back lane with ice and snowy conditions in the winter. We must park on the 
street with the street closures allowing access to the back lane.

I look forward to hearing back from you, have a great day ahead.
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